
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 July 2007 

12. BELFAST NETWORK FENCING 
 

The Board’s approval was sought for funding for the Belfast Community Network to enable them to 
erect a fence at their premises. 

 
The Board resolved that the request be deferred until the 5 September meeting of the Board when 
the request would be reviewed. 
 
 


